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Notice of AGM
The re-scheduled AGM of Marriotts Gym Club will be held on Monday 10th September 2018 at 8.15 pm at the Gym Centre.

Some squad classes may finish early on that night – your coach will advise.

All parents and Coaches are welcome to attend.
=====================================
Agenda

1 Minutes of previous meeting

2 Reports: Chairman, Treasurer, Fundraising, Coaching

3
Election of Officers & Committee

Nominations and items of AOB must be submitted in advance of the AGM 
==================================================================
Nomination for election:
Position nominated for_____________________
Person Nominated                                               
Proposed __________________________

Seconded __________________________    Date:___________________

· Please ensure that you have the person's agreement before nominating them.
Or AOB

Subject________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________

Proposed__________________________

Seconded__________________________
Date:

Return to V Hirons at vivienne.hirons@ntlworld.com, or pass on to Katrina at the Gymnastics Centre.
The current committee is as follows:

	Position
	Name

	Chair
	Sharon Doherty

	Treasurer
	Chris Hirons

	Secretary
	Vivienne Hirons

	Welfare Officer
	Jacquie Matthews

	Fundraising Officer
	Position vacant, activities covered by Sue/Katrina

	Committee:
	Lorraine Cooke

	
	Ian Pearson

	
	Sue Stephenson

	
	Charlene Todd (Parent)

	
	Phil Dodson

	Coach Manager – (co-opted position)
	Katrina Smith

	Co-opted member – external welfare officer
	Jen Page

	
	


Charlene Todd has indicated that she wishes to step down from the committee and that leaves this position vacant.

A permanent position as Fundraising Officer remains open.

We would particularly welcome nominations from parents to fill this position.
Note that if there are more nominations than places, then it is within the remit of the Committee to co-opt additional members to the committee.


